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To the Richmond City Council, 

Schedule 79 to the Minutes of 
the Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held 
Tuesday, September 8, 2015. 
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I am writing to voice my concern about the current trend of building massive over-height homes in Richmond that is 
dramatically changing the look and feel of Richmond neighbourhoods. I understand that there is a move to pass a new 
bylaw that will facilitate the further development of such massive homes. This concerns me as a long-time Richmond 
resident and home owner, since such large homes generally crowd their neighbours and reduce privacy and sunshine 
exposure. I am in favour of limiting ceiling heights to 3.7 m and building heights to 9 m for all new houses. 

Thank you ~or considering my thoughts. 

Regards, Jaime Cathcart 

5551 Hummingbird Drive 
V7E 5N7 
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